
14.06.2021 

Geneva, Switzerland 

 

TO WHOMEVER IT MAY CONCERN 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

I am pleased to recommend Ms. Kiara Mckay for the position for which she has applied to in 
your organization.   

I have worked closely with Kiara during her internship at the Water and Climate Coalition 
secretariat hosted within WMO - Geneva for a 9-month period from October 2021 to June 
2022. As a Communications Intern, she was a real added value for the team both at personal 
and professional level.  

Being diligent and rigorous, she was able to create and implement the communication 
strategy of the Water and Climate Coalition and delivered the products as and when 
requested and needed for the team. She has repeatedly demonstrated skills in content 
creation, web management, video and image editing and in social media management.  

She is pro-active, a fast and keen learner and very dependable when it comes to deliverables. 
She has shown initiative and has accepted the follow-up of each project or subject with 
efficiency, autonomy, and professionalism.  

I am sure that her personality, both discreet when necessary but also lively, when necessary, 
will be a perfect addition to any team. 

Therefore, I strongly recommend Kiara for the applied position, and I remain at your disposal 
if you wish to contact me for further details or for a face-to-face conversation about her 
application.  

Yours sincerely  

 

(Sulagna Mishra) 

 

 

Dr. Sulagna Mishra 
Scientific Officer  
Water and Cryosphere Office 
Water and Climate Coalition 
World Meteorological Organization  

 7bis, avenue de la Paix  
Floor 7, Office J70 
1211 Geneva 2 
Switzerland 

Tel: (+41-22) 7308465 
email:smishra@wmo.int 

smishra@wmo.int


 

 


